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Dr Alasdair Allan 
Acting Minister for Climate Action  
 
17 September 2024 

Dear Dr Allan 

Proposed Contingent Liability 

Thank you to you and your officials for giving evidence, in private, on the proposed 
contingent liability on 10 September 2024 and for the further written clarification you 
provided on 12 September.  

At its meeting on 17 September the Committee considered the evidence it received, 
in private, and agreed to approve the proposed Contingent Liability.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Kenneth Gibson 
Convener  
Finance and Public Administration Committee 
 


